
 
STATEMENT TO BE MADE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE EMPLOYMENT AND

SOCIAL SECURITY COMMITTEE ON TUESDAY 20th APRIL 2004
 
The Employment and Social Security Committee is required, by the Jersey Advisory and Conciliation (Jersey)
Law 2003, to inform the States of appointments to the JACS Board.
 
Following an advertisement in the JEP, short listing and interviews, the Board has recently selected two new
members; Teresa Lamy and Tom Slattery, who have been appointed to the JACS Board for a three year term.
 
Teresa Lamy is the Human Resources Director of Jersey Post and Tom Slattery recently retired as Managing
Director of Lloyds TSB. It is considered that they will bring valuable knowledge and experience to the Board.
 
I would like to thank the retiring JACS Board members, Mrs. Sheila Henwood and Dr. Gary Jones, for their
contribution over the past three years and would also like to thank the Chairman, Mike Berry, and his Board
members for their continued hard work and commitment.
 


